
26 Willingham Close 

Leighton Road 

London NWS 2UY 

eth February 2014 

Planning Objection to Planning Application Number 2013/7338/P 

I write as a resident of Willingham Close which overlooks the proposed development. 

Despite the application being revised I still have serious concerns over what the developer wants 
to build. 

I consider the Sock to be of out of keeping with the site as 3 sides are Victorian Terraces and the 
other a early 195rO's Council Estate. 

I consider the revised plans to be still too bulky , also too high for the proposed site. I also feel that 
the size of the 18 flats are to small in size and would only be suitable for either single people or 
families with no Children. 

I consider the revised plans to still be a overdevelopment of the site. If approved the residents of 
Leighton Grove would have a three story development less than a metre from their the rear of 
their small rear gardens. 

I also concerned at the loss of privacy for all residenst who will be overlooked by this proposed 
development. 

In the view of the seriousness of this proposed development I request that this application is 
determined by the Development Control Committee I would also like to be present when the 
application id heard and would also like to be able to speak against this applications. 

Your Sincerley 


